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Our Ref: MGLA040118-9438   

 
29 January 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 4 January 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for; 
 

As taken from the Moore Stephens Olympic Stadium Review Appendix 1, as 
commissioned by the Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan:  
 
"d) Declined our request: David Edmonds, LLDC Chair Lord Sebastian Coe"  
 
Please can you confirm if both David Edmonds and Sebastian Coe formally responded to 
decline the request made to participate in the Moore Stephens Olympic Stadium Review 
and if so, please can you provide me with a copy of any formal response (letter or email 
correspondence) provided by David Edmonds and Sebastian Coe. 

 
The GLA was in general not party to discussions between Moore Stephens and those who 
provided evidence to its (independent) investigation, however we did invite some individuals to 
take part. Please find attached the information we have identified as being within the scope of 
your request.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA040118-9438. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 



 
 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



